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Bristol Town AdministratorBristol Town AdministratorBristol Town AdministratorBristol Town Administrator Friday, March 7, 2025 at 16:35:32 Eastern Standard TimeFriday, March 7, 2025 at 16:35:32 Eastern Standard TimeFriday, March 7, 2025 at 16:35:32 Eastern Standard TimeFriday, March 7, 2025 at 16:35:32 Eastern Standard Time

Subject:Subject:Subject:Subject: Re: Planning Commission vacancy
Date:Date:Date:Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 at 4:35:00 PM Eastern Standard Time
From:From:From:From: Bristol Town Administrator
To:To:To:To: Ellen Repstad
Attachments:Attachments:Attachments:Attachments: Bristol_SB_Agenda_2025-03-10.pdf

Hi Ellen,
 
Your Planning Commission interview with the Selectboard is scheduled for 7:30 pm on
Monday (see attached agenda).
 
Since meeting times can fluctuate, I’d recommend attending 10-15 mins before that time.
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Ian
 
From: From: From: From: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Date: Date: Date: Date: Monday, March 3, 2025 at 4:04 PM
To: To: To: To: Ellen Repstad <erepstad@gmail.com>
Subject: Subject: Subject: Subject: Re: Planning Commission vacancy

I’ll send a time as I plan it out this week.
 
You can either be in person at the town o^ices conference room or via Zoom. Your choice!
 
--
Ian Albinson, Interim Town Administrator
Town of Bristol
P.O. Box 249, 1 South Street
Bristol, VT 05443
(802) 453-2410 ext. 1
townadmin@bristolvt.org
www.bristolvt.org | Facebook
 
This email and any replies may be public records under Vermont law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).
 

From: From: From: From: Ellen Repstad <erepstad@gmail.com>
Date: Date: Date: Date: Monday, March 3, 2025 at 3:58 PM
To: To: To: To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Subject: Subject: Subject: Subject: Re: Planning Commission vacancy

mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org
mailto:erepstad@gmail.com
mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org
http://www.bristolvt.org/
https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/
mailto:erepstad@gmail.com
mailto:townadmin@bristolvt.org


2 of 3

Thank you Ian,
 I look forward to meeting the Select board. What time should I plan to be there?
Also where is the meeting held (or is it virtual)?
 
On Mon, Mar 3, 2025 at 2:57 PM Bristol Town Administrator
<townadmin@bristolvt.org> wrote:

Thanks for your interest in the Planning Commission, Ellen!
 
I can add you to the March 10 Selectboard meeting for an interview if that works
for you.
 
The latest Planning Commission information and meetings can be found here:
https://bristolvt.org/boards-commissions-committees/planning-commission/
 
I’d recommend looking over past minutes and watching recordings of previous
meetings to get a sense of the workings of the group.
 
Let me know if you have any questions!
 
Ian
 
--
Ian Albinson, Interim Town Administrator
Town of Bristol
P.O. Box 249, 1 South Street
Bristol, VT 05443
(802) 453-2410 ext. 1
townadmin@bristolvt.org
www.bristolvt.org | Facebook
 
This email and any replies may be public records under Vermont law (1 V.S.A. §§
315-320).
 

From: From: From: From: Ellen Repstad <erepstad@gmail.com>
Date: Date: Date: Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 at 5:01 PM
To: To: To: To: Bristol Town Administrator <townadmin@bristolvt.org>
Subject: Subject: Subject: Subject: Planning Commission vacancy

Hello,
  I am interested in volunteering for the Planning Commission. I've attached
my resume for your reference. I've been looking for opportunities to
become more involved in the community and this feels like a good fit for
me. 
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I look forward to learning more,
Ellen Repstad


